
 

 

Chairman Eugene “Gene” Neidermyer called the March 12, 2020 meeting of the Western 
Heights Water Authority to order at 6:00 p.m. Present were Gene Neidermyer, Jim Leonard, 
Tony Gay and Bruce Martin. Also, present were Jerry Brackbill (Operator), Gary Martin 
(Engineer), William Cassidy (Solicitor) and Tom Plitt (Township Supervisor).  
 
Jim made a motion to approve the minutes as presented for the February 12, 2020 Western 
Heights Water Authority Meeting. Tony seconded the motion and all voted yes.  
 
Linda reported WHWA has been utilizing more than the six (6) EDU’s which they currently have 
purchased. Jerry reported this is due to the radium level which was discussed at the February 12, 
2020 meeting. To reduce the radium 226 and 228 we have increased the flow to the maximum 
level to the water softener. Therefore, Jerry suggested that the WHWA submit a request to 
purchase two (2) additional EDUs. Jim made a motion that WHWA submit a request to 
purchase two (2) additional EDUs from ETSA in the amount of Six Thousand One Hundred 
Dollars ($6,100.00) per EDU. Tony seconded the motion and all voted yes.  
 
The Authority directed Linda to schedule interviews for another operator for March 18 th and 
March 25, 2020 from 4 PM to 6PM.  
 
The delinquent accounts were reviewed in the amount of $3,930.98 
  
The receipts for February were reviewed in the amount of $ 284.49  
 
Bruce made a motion to approve the disbursements of checks #4321- #4328 in the amount of 
$4,446.90.  Jim seconded the motion and all voted yes. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda Marburger, Appointed Secretary/Treasurer 


